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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8088.1 

Date of response: 17/11/2023 

Request: 

Old fire engine AE57FNC / DPL1300: I was wondering if the history of this vehicle could be shared? For 
example stations it served and when, when it went into service and when it was withdrawn etc 

Response: 

Our Fleet team have confirmed that AE57FNC/DPL1300 was based at East Ham station, however we no 

longer have the date the vehicle went on the run available.  

Registration date was 24/08/2007.  

Vehicle was removed from East Ham station on the 31/10/2017 and went into the Reserve Fleet. 

Date off the run was the 13/01/2021 and the disposal date was the 27/01/2021.  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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